## 26 October 2018

Dear US Forest service,

I am having to write my comment again, in support of MOTORIZED use within the CNF. As it seems someone who wants my privilege of utilizing motorized vehicles within the forest decided to hack your system and copy over my comment with a letter dated back in 2016 from an individual residing in Florida ask for preservation of the Sierra, Sequoia, and Inyo National Forests.

This is a direct reflection of the type of people who are trying to eliminate motorized use. They do not have a clue how us Alaskans enjoy our land. I myself have been utilizing the CNF for almost 30yrs and I am now fearful that my kids and their kids will not be able to enjoy the same land in the same way as I have been.

The way we are able to access our wilderness is what makes Alaska unique and that is what needs to be preserved. We already have rules and regulations in place to help preserve our forests; all while allowing everyone to experience nature with their choice of means.

I am also afraid that all my fellow supporters have fallen victim to this hack and their supporting comments for motorized use and been use against them.

I hope you can see through these bogus comments not take away our areas of motorized use. It would be a nice change of pace if we could go back to the drawing board and reevaluate some of the non motorized areas instead of always going after what little land we have.

Sincerel	у.
----------	----

Nick Dube